
ABERFELDY COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
September 2021 Community Council Meeting 

Road Safety Working Group Feedback 

 

20 mph Experiment 

No news.  The report from the consultants was due to be with PKC in time for the Traffic and 
networks team to put together a new policy for consideration by the Environment Committee in 
August.  I have heard nothing of any progress on this plan.  Our feedback was submitted in August. 

Pop-up Police 

Both sets have been in use, since the repairs last month and will continue to be deployed about the 
town as and when there is help to deploy them. 

Highland Road safety Action Partnership 

Moving forward on staging “Night Driving Topic/Motorcycle safety training sessions/Older drivers 
safety sessions”.  The first of these is now scheduled for September 28th in Pitlochry with a re-run in 
Aberfeldy in planning.  Precise format still being worked but details of the event will be released as 
soon as possible.  Publicity material is being worked on right now.  Please encourage everyone to 
circulate this early intelligence of the event and to look out for further news.  This event is being 
staged in partnership with Police Scotland the Fire service and PKC’s Community Safety Partnership. 

I would encourage everyone to join the Facebook Group which has the name Highland Action 
Partnership Road Safety Group 

Timber transport management follow up is held over while resources are put into the Pitlochry 
event, however, the situation in Glenlyon is being worked on actively and Timber Transport is part of 
it. 

Working with PKC Traffic & Networks to progress on traffic calming once the policy is decided. 

Trying to work on the model for getting PKC to progress community preferred actions, such as the 
Victoria Park entrance plan. 

Meetings have been held at high level with PKC officers to look at how we can implement the issues 
that the Community highlights through our group.   

For other Actions see minutes. 

Pat Spicer, 7/9/2021 


